
Action Alert
Write your legislators today!

The Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals
has ruled that DACA is unlawful.

Tell Congress to protect 
Dreamers now!

Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) is an immigration policy that 
allows some undocumented immigrants, who were brought to the United States 
as children, to receive a two-year renewable period of deferred action from 
deportation and to be eligible for an employment authorization document (work 
permit) in the U.S. 

On July 16, 2021, a U.S. district court judge ruled that DACA violated the law and 
barred the government from accepting new applications to the program; 
however, current recipients can keep their status and submit renewals while the 
case goes through the appeals process. On October 5, 2022, the Fifth Circuit 
Court of Appeals affirmed that DACA is unlawful. 

https://bit.ly/Dreamers2023
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Take action! Scan QR code or go to link below:


